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DUNEDIN HERITAGE LIGHT RAIL TRUST 

AND 

HIGH STREET CABLE CAR SOCIETY INC. 

ΧΧΧΧΧΦ 
Items in this Newsletter: 

¶ The stage 1 Museum Building Consent progress 

¶ Membership form for the High Street Cable Car Society Inc and how you can assist 

this voluntary society group with the day to day progress 

 This is our final newsletter for 2016. Progress on the poject has been slow, 

 however we must pass this process to begin to make ground towards Stage 2 

 the permanent Cable Car House as seen below. This is a first draft of what it 

 may look like. The thought for the building is dark grey corrugated style coloursteel 

 with the structure in portal frames at six metre centres with timber infill and a  

 timber floor to keep weight and costs under control as much as possible. Keep in  

 mind that this is just a start of a long journey  to reach the ideal building. 
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 Trailer 111 (as we have come to know it through this newsletter) was built by 

 the Dunedin City Council Tranways in 1920 and decommissioned in 1957, and

 now lovingly restored to all it’s glory by the Transport Historical Society  

 

 

 Roslyn 95 built between 1906 to 1908 by Cossens and Black Limited and 

 decommissioned in October 1951. Once again restored by the Transport 

 Historical Society 
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 Roslyn 97 as it was known, was also built between 1906 and 1908 by Cossens 

 and Black Limited. It is a sister/brother to 95 but unfortunately still in dire need 

 of a restoration job. It is the Trusts intention to arrange restoration of this  vehicle 

when it arrived down here early next year.  

 

MORNINGTON PARK BUILDING PROGRESS 

The building consent for the Mornington park site has created some difficulty for the 

Trust. The Dunedin City Council have stated that the site is of a very high wind status 

and this added a building strenthening cost of $5,000 onto the initial price.  

Many thanks to those members who found their way clear to donate the necessary 

funds for the Trust in quick time to place the order in October as arranged, thus saving 

us a further 10%. 

Our building manager has been working through the process of obtaining a building 

permit which is still ongoing. With the advent of Christmas and staff holidays we are 

too late to have the kit set constructed this year. It is hoped that this will happen in the 

new year and we can begin with the construction. In the meantime the Trust and 

Society members have been preparing the ground-work for when the concrete slab is 

laid, the building errected and the return of the vehicles. 
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The cable cars cannot be brought down to Dunedin until the building has been erected, 

however, it is essential that we keep progressing forward to maintain public backing 

and support. 

The visual effect of being able to publicly display the leased vehicles will gain 

immeasurable traction, and lead to stronger support for the future stages of our 

project. 

 

 IF YOU ARE REALLY KEEN TO SEE THE PROJECT MOVING FORWARD TO 

 COMPLETION, PLEASE HELP US NOW, .¸ .9/haLbD ! a9a.9w hC ΧΦ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

       THE HIGH STREET CABLE CAR SOCIETY INC  

   MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION FORM 

 Name. --------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 Company. ------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Address. ------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Phone. ------------------------Email.---------------------------------------  

 Occupation ----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   MEMBERSHIP CATEGORY (please circle) 

 Individual     $20 

 Student/ Senior    $15 

 Family(at same address)   $40 

 Corporate     $250 

   PLEASE MAKE PAYMENTS TO .. 

  HIGH STREET CABLE CAR SOCIETY INCORPORATED 

   Bank Account  38-9018-0019959-000 

   Please leave a reference name for our records 

OR BY POST TO       The Treasurer 

    35 Koremata St Green Island 
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 Given that 2017 is 60 years since the cable cars ceased  operation on the High 

 Street line,the Trust  plan to launch  the complete project to the public at the 

 site of the proposed Cable Car house. This launch will determine the future of 

 the project and will illustrate the amount of Government, City Council and 

 general public support that would be forthcoming. 

 The intention is to invite the Prime Minister,Government Ministers , the  Mayor 

 of Dunedin and Councillors, various prominent business personnel  and the 

 general public.   

 We welome comments and suggestions from any interested person, to ensure 

 that the launch has the most impact on those who will be in attendance.  

 It is planned to have the launch in late March which is the month of the lines 

 closure. Work will begin in the new year to create a programme for the days 

 activities and the Trust will keep the members informed through this 

 newsletter.  The Trust and Society will need a great deal of support on the 

 day.    

 

 

 

 

 Donations to the project can be made by sending an endorsed   

    cheque to :: 

 Dunedin Heritage Light Rail Trust,  

c/o 39 Chain Hills Road R.D.1 Dunedin 9076,  

OR:  

                 By Internet Banking to Dunedin Heritage Light Rail Trust  

                                               A/c 38-9016-787291-00 

   (Note this is a different account to that of the Society) 

Please leave a reference name to enable us to send you a receipt for your 

kind donation! 
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   LOOKING AHEAD :: 

*  The stage 1 Museum Building consent application approval 

¶  The return of Mornington trailer 111 and Roslyn cable cars 95 & 97 

¶  Public launch of project in March 2017  

 

 

 Below a Christmas card from the Transport Historical Society 

 

 

 

   The Dunedin Heritage Light Rail Trust  

        and  

   the High Street Cable Car Society  

   would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas  

   and a prosperous new year to follow and look  

   forward to your continued support in 2017 



 

  

                                                           

 

    


